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Rep. Weatherston reacts to Gov. Walker’s State of the State 
 
(Madison) -   As Chairman of the Aging and Long-Term Health Care Committee 
Representative Thomas Weatherston (R-Caledonia) is excited and proud that Wisconsin is 
seeking a permanent waiver to provide SeniorCare. “I agree with the governor it is time to make 
this a stable and permanent program, says Rep. Weatherston.” 
 
Also Rep. Weatherston was extremely happy to hear the governor ask the State Senate to pass 
legislation that the Assembly has already passed, to extend healthcare coverage to those with 
pre-existing conditions.   
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